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A New Provider Communication is Available 
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A New Provider Communication is Available    

A provider communication has been posted regarding the 
reorganization of the Durable Medical Equipment, Prosthetics, 
Orthotics, and Supply (DMEPOS) Procedure Code Manual 
and Fee Schedules. Questions related to this communication 
can be directed to the Office of Health Insurance Programs at 
OHIPMedPA@health.ny.gov. 
 
Reorganization of the 2024 Durable Medical Equipment, 
Prosthetics, Orthotics and Medical Supplies (DMEPOS) 
Procedure Code Manual and Fee Schedules 

 
 

 

 

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@gdit.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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